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MNsure Policy #12

2014-2015 Open Enroliment Marketing Campaign
(rescinded)

The MNsure Board of Directors adopted a policy on the 2014-2015 MNsure open enrollment
marketing campaign on May 14, 2014. A marketing campaign consistent with that policy has
occurred. The conclusion of that campaign renders this policy obsolete and it is therefore
rescinded. Future marketing campaigns within the delegation of authority limits may be
completed at the discretion of the MNsure Chief Executive Officer and other senior MNsure
officials with delegated authority. Future policies related to the open enroliment marketing
campaigns may be adopted by the MNsure Board of Directors as needed.
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